
 
 
 

Division of Water and Waste Management 

601 57th Street, SE 

Charleston, WV 25304 

Phone: 304-926-0495 / Fax: 304-926-0496 

Harold Ward, Cabinet Secretary 

dep.wv.gov 

 

Promoting a healthy environment. 

July 16, 2021 

 

 

Dr. Christine Wimer 

President 

Jefferson County Foundation, Inc.  

PO Box 460 

Ranson, WV  25438 

 

RE: Rockwool RAN-5 Facility, Jefferson County 

 

 

Dear Dr. Wimer, 

 

Thank you for your June 23, July 2, and July 14, 2021 letters to this agency, requesting 

that the WVDEP investigate activities occurring on the Rockwool site that you allege violate 

Rockwool's Multi-Sector Stormwater registration. We have referred the matter to Environmental 

Enforcement and will forward the results of their investigation once completed, but, as this 

matter is the subject of currently pending litigation before the West Virginia Environmental 

Quality Board, to which litigation you are a party, we cannot offer further comment until the 

investigation is complete.  

 

       Sincerely,  

 

 

    

Katheryn Emery, P.E. 

Acting Director 

 

KE/tko 

cc:  

Secretary Harold Ward  Charles S. Driver, Esq.   

Harold.D.Ward@wv.gov  Charles.S.Driver@wv.gov  

Brad M Wright   Director Mark Pollins 

Brad.M.Wright@wv.gov  Mark.Pollins@epa.gov 

 

Jason E. Wandling, Esq. 

Jason.E.Wandling@wv.gov 
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